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Guidance 2003-10 (Recipient) August 28. 2003
Program: Indian Community Development Block Grant (ICDBG)

FOR: Tribal Government Leaders and Tribally Designated Housing Entities

FROM: Rodger J. Boyd, Deputy Assistant Secretary, PN

TOPIC: Technical Corrections published for the FY 2003 Indian Community Development Block
Grant (ICDBG) Notice of
Funding Availability (NOFA)

Background: On July 16, 2003, HUD published the Fiscal Year (FY) 2003 Notice of

Funding Availability (NOFA) for the Indian Community Development Block Grant (ICDBG) Program.
The NOFA announced the availability of funds for the ICDBG Program. Indian Tribes and Alaska
Native Villages are the eligible applicants.

Purpose: The purpose of this guidance is to provide you with the notice published in the Federal
Register on August 21, 2003, regarding Technical Corrections to the FY 2003 NOFA.

If there are any questions, please contact your Area ONAP.



